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May 11, 2020 
 
 
Neil Kaye, MD 
614 Loveville Road, Suite F-1A 
Hockessin, DE 19707 
 
Dear Dr. Kaye: 
 
I am delighted to share the news that you have been selected to receive a 2020 NAMI 
Exemplary Psychiatrist Award, nominated by Josh Thomas, Executive Director of NAMI 
Delaware on behalf of NAMI. This year's awards are given to psychiatrists noteworthy 
for going the extra mile and who have made substantial contributions to NAMI Affiliate, 
NAMI State Organization or national NAMI activities.  Award winners are recognized for 
their advocacy for access to care and research funding, community education programs 
or other NAMI priorities.  Winners have also provided comprehensive treatment to 
people with mental illness including medical, rehabilitative and social needs or have 
taken the time to educate people whose lives are affected by mental illness. 
 
This year, award winners will receive a certificate and an engraved award from NAMI. It 
is very important that you check the spelling of your name, the use of initials, and your 
degree(s) on this letter. This is how your name will appear on your award.  If you would 
like to correct any information, please e-mail Dr. Teri Brister at tbrister@nami.org .   
 
On behalf of NAMI, I congratulate you on this award and thank you for your dedication 
to improving the lives of people living with mental illness. If you have any additional 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Daniel H. Gillison, Jr.  
Chief Executive Officer 
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